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REVISED LETTER 

 

June 6, 2019 

 

 

Jose Flores & Tammy Blouin 

802 Mound Street 

St Paul MN  55106 

 

VIA EMAIL:  victorautoworld@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 802 Mound Street 

 

Dear Mr. Flores & Ms. Blouin: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 4, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, June 11, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. 

in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse.  Please note, there will be an inspection on June 10, 2019 

at 10:00 a.m. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 James Hoffman 
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